
            The Seminar meetings include singing, a guest speaker,
small group discussion, prayer, and time for socializing. Each
evening will have adifferent topic geared to bringing each one of
us into a closer relationship with God. Meetings will be held on
six Thursday afternoons from 4 p.m. - 6 p.m. The dates
are January 19, 26, February 2, 16, 23, and March 2. 
All are welcome!

Please contact Terry DeLucia 352.901.2435 or Sherry Stevens 
612.270.9292 to register or for more information.


